
MINUTES FOR THE SEPTEMBER 15, 2014 SPECIAL MEETING OF THE CATHARINE 

TOWNSHIP BOARD OF SUPERVISORS 

 

 

The board of supervisors for Catharine Township met on Monday, September 15, 2014, special 

meeting at the Catharine Township Building with Ralph F Rispoli, Marc Daniel Isenberg, 

Kenneth Brenneman and secretary present. 

 

Visitors:  Evelyn Bookhammer 

 

Resolution 2014-04 – Curtis and Evelyn Bookhammer is subdividing land in Huntingdon County 

from Blair County.  Morris Township asked for a resolution that Catharine Township 

understands that said subdivision application shall proceed in Morris Township and that 

Catharine Township shall have no further function concerning said subdivision application.  A 

motion was made by Ralph F Rispoli to accept Resolution 2014-04, seconded by Kenneth 

Brenneman.  Unanimous 

 

Edger and Joyce Norris’s Subdivision did a line adjustment and increases William and Melinda 

Little’s property by 1.603 acres.  A motion was made by Kenneth Brenneman to accept Edger 

and Joyce Norris’s Subdivision line adjustment, seconded by Ralph F Rispoli.  Unanimous 

 

Marc Daniel Isenberg made a motion to adjourn, seconded by Kenneth Brenneman. 

 

 

 

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Eleanor K Harclerode, Secretary/Treasurer 
 


